
EHR Interface to Support MORE Registry

Compulink Business Systems Inc. is one of three initial
vendors chosen by the American Optometric Association
(AOA) to support the AOA MORE registry, a private, secure
database that will integrate data from a doctor’s EHR to
provide a systematic way of collecting real-time patient
data and reporting data as needed. The goal of AOA MORE
is to promote clinical improvement through self-
benchmarking, outcomes and population analytics and to
support increased access and scope of care.

Compulink will provide an interface that allows for the extraction and transmittal of relevant data
from its Eyecare Advantage EHR and Practice Management software to the MORE registry. Visit the
company’s website for more information.
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